Press release: £6 million fund to
support UK fishing industry reopens
for 2024

Highly popular Fisheries and Seafood scheme (FaSS) re-opens for 2024

Transparency data: Defra: workforce
management information January 2024

Reports on departmental staff numbers and costs.

UK and Frontex agree work to crack
down on illegal migration

The government has agreed a working arrangement with Frontex, the European
Border and Coast Guard Agency.

First black NHS matron, Beatles icon
and pioneering ceramist to receive
first official blue plaques outside
London

Arts and Heritage Minister Lord Parkinson unveils first official blue plaque
outside London — to Daphne Steele, the first black matron in the NHS — in
Ilkley, West Yorkshire
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Water industry: letter to water
companies from Environment Agency CEO

Letter from the Chief Executive of the Environment Agency, Philip Duffy
regarding inspections of water company assets.
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